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March,  2023 

Greetings Sir Knights, 

As we continue into the season of Lent, March also presents us with the first day of Spring (20th), 
Saint Patrick’s Day (17th) and Day Light Savings Time begins (12th).  During Lent I trust we are 
all reflecting on our faith and preparing for those special holy days in April.    

I had the good fortune of being able to participate in the inspection held in Morrisville last month.  
The Order of the Temple holds much more meaning for me when held during Lent.  If it has been 
some time since you last attended an Order of the Temple, take some time to read the Prelate’s 
lessons when the candidates enter the Sepulchre and reverently kneel.  I find it very reaffirming 
and hope you do also. 

Plans are underway for our Annual Conclave to  be held in Killington on the 11th and 12th of June.  
I am meeting with our hotel event planner the first week in March to ensure the facilities are ready 
for all our attendees.  Clear your calendar and please attend.   

Pictures: 

Sir Knight Matthew Ladd, Prelate of Malta Commandery #10 enjoying a 
minute at the Inspection in Morrisville last month. 

 

 

 

This is one of my favorite pictures.  Sir Knight 
Richard Button (lower left) and Sir Knight Russell 
(Tink) Goslant enjoy the meal at one of my first 
inspections at Mt. Zion Commandery #9 in 
Morrisville.   Sir Knight Tink was a great Recorder, 
always concerned with the correctness of his work 
and an excellent communicator.    

Sir Knight Willis “Bill” Morse, E.C. at the combined inspection this past 
month in Morrisville.     Great job Sir Knights!!!! 

 

 

Courteously,    

Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, E. Grand Recorder 


